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CERTIFICATE OF ATTENDANCE 

LAEL WEBINARS SERIES 

 

This is to certify that Elizaveta Smirnova attended the LAEL Webinar entitled On Learner Corpus 

Research and things I wish someone had told me when I was a grad student, by Tove Larsson and 

An ecocritical perspective on the comic book narrative, by Hollie O’Farrell on April 23rd 2020, 

lasting 2 hours, which was streamed via Zoom. The LAEL Webinar series is part of the celebrations 

of the 50th anniversary of the Graduate Program in Applied Linguistics (LAEL), Pontifical Catholic 

University of Sao Paulo (PUCSP). The series program can be found at 

http://corpuslg.org/lael_english/webinars. 
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